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Mayfest Fun
Thank you to everyone within our 
community for supporting Mayfest last 
Friday. We manged to raise a whopping 
£1748.58!! The money will be used to 
further enhance the school library and 
develop the provision of breakfast and 
afterschool club next term.  

Y6 Visit to Crucial Crew
The Y6s enjoyed their school trip on Wednesday. 
The children said, “We went to Crucial Crew and 
learned about keeping ourselves safe in a variety of 
situations. It was very interactive and we enjoyed 
participating in lots of different scenarios and 
activities. We learned how to deal with difficult 
situations, such as when someone is drowning or if 
you are stuck in a house fire. We received advice 
on things like charging our phones safely during 
the night, how to spot exploitation, and the dangers 
of bin fires. It was a fascinating experience and we 
learned a lot from it.

Book Fair in School
Book Fair will be on from 12th-
19th June and all books will be 3 
for 2! A more detailed letter will 
go out to families after half term.


